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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Kahnawà:ke stores remain CLOSED 
to non-residents 

 

For immediate release 

  
(Kahnawake – 4, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2020) The Kahnawà:ke 
COVID-19 Task Force wishes to issue a reminder that Kahnawà:ke 
stores remain CLOSED to non-residents. 
 

“Any and all measures we take are done for the health and safety of 
our vulnerable population, especially our elders,” said the 
Commissioner of Public Safety Lloyd Phillips.  
  
Although Quebec has re-opened some retail outlets, this does NOT 
apply to Kahnawà:ke at this time. Please note, however, that the 
delivery of food from local restaurants to outside residents is 
permitted.  
  
Non-locals are NOT permitted in Kahnawà:ke unless they have proof 
that they are working in essential services on the Territory. 
Businesses, including tobacco outlets, are NOT open to non-locals. 
  
Any person who disregards these directives are liable to face fines if 
you come to Kahnawà:ke.  
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The Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Pandemic Task Force consists of designated 
health and safety representatives from Kahnawà:ke’s service organizations 
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